
Dear Class of 2019, 

 

My name is Colby Lutz and I am running for Senior Class President.  First, a little about myself.  

I am an International Studies major focusing on security studies with a minor in French.  I am currently 

abroad on the Toulouse program and have been all of spring semester.  On campus, I am involved in 

Mock Trial and am a Resident Advisor.  I have also been involved in Student Senate every year at 

Dickinson.  I was a class senator our first year, next I served as the Director of Club Consulting, an 

executive board position, my sophomore year, then I served as a class senator again for the first semester 

of junior year.  In my personal time I enjoy playing video games and spending time with friends. 

 

On to the reasons you should vote for me.  As previously stated, I have experience in Student 

Senate with a variety of positions.  This has allowed me to observe and participate in many different 

aspects of our jobs as Student Senators and to be able to understand how different parts of the 

administration function.  This will serve me well as Senior Class President because I will be able to 

effectively advocate for seniors when it comes to event planning, administrative issues, and general 

campus happenings.  In addition, if elected I will serve on the Campus Life all college committee.  This 

important committee is made up of students, administrators, and faculty and makes decisions regarding 

many aspects of student life.  My previous experience will play into my time on this committee and I 

hope to push Dickinson in the best direction possible.  Overall, I look forward to serving our class and 

working to help create the best environment possible on campus.  I know when looking at the facts 

presented, you will vote for me, Colby Lutz, on the 30th of April. 

 

Sincerely, 

Colby Lutz 


